
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

SOMERS PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

The Somers Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, February 12, 2015 at 

7:00 P.M. in the Somers Town Hall, 600 Main Street, Somers, CT to receive public comments 

on the following:    

 

        Proposed Resubdivision Application #421, property of Mark, Brian and Scott Gallant,  

        located at #88 King Road and Bradley Road, 6 lots, assessors map #11, lot #38A. 

 

Said proposal can be viewed in the Land Use Office of the Town of Somers, Somers Town Hall.  

At this hearing, interested persons may be heard and written communications received. 

 

Greg Genlot 

Somers Planning Commission  

  

Date:  January 22, 2015 
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